
A Window into Public Health: Sachdeva College of 

Pharmacy Students Visit to PHC Centre 

On 19th April 2023 34 students from Sachdeva College of Pharmacy visited the Primary 

Health Center (PHC) in Gharuan. The visit was coordinated by the faculty members of 

the college, including Mrs. Ritika, Mrs. Kumari Navneet, Mrs. Shama Parveen, Mr. 

Varinder Singh who accompanied the students during the visit. The purpose of the visit 

was to acquaint the students with the various aspects of public health services and to 

provide them with an opportunity to observe the functioning of a health centre. 

 

The group was comprised of  D.Pharm 1st yr-14,2nd yr-1, B.Pharm 8th sem 19 students. 

They saw different sections of the centre, including the immunization institute, laboratory, 

isolation ward, dental ward, emergency ward, and DOTS rehabilitation centre. 

 

The visit was quite informative for the students, who gained an insight into the functioning 

of a health centre and the different services offered by it. They were impressed by the 

efforts being made by the health professionals to provide quality health care services to 

the public. 

 

During the visit, the students were given a tour of the PHC and were shown different 

sections of the centre. The experts in the laboratory patiently answered their queries and 

provided them with valuable insights into the importance of laboratory testing in 

diagnosing and treating diseases. The students were quite interested in the functioning 

of the laboratory and had several queries about the different lab tests. 

 

In the immunization centre, the students were provided with information about children's 

immunization and were shown an immunization chart by the experts. This was quite 

informative for the students, who gained an understanding of the importance of 

immunization in preventing the spread of infectious diseases. 

 

The visit was a great learning experience for the students, who gained an insight into the 

functioning of a health centre and the different services offered by it. It provided the 

students with an opportunity to observe first-hand the efforts being made by the health 

professionals to provide quality health care services to the public. 

 

In conclusion, the visit was a success, and we are grateful to the PHC centre in Gharuan 

for providing us with this valuable opportunity. We hope to continue this association and 

look forward to similar visits in the future.
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